
What a Wonderful Week in 
 Miss Tambling’s Class! 

We’re learning… 
 Reading 

• During our readers workshop we 
talked about finding the best 
place to read. We also reviewed 
the checklist of our readers 
workshop guidelines.  

Language Arts 
• This week we learned about 

telling sentences and how they 
are different from questions.  

Math 
• In math we continued to learn 

addition strategies. This week we 
practiced working with ten 

frames to help us add.  
Science 
• This week we began talking 

about seasons and what their 
differences are. We talked about 
fall in particular and the stages 
of an apple tree.  

Religion 
• We talked about how we can 

take care of God’s creations. We 
also practiced caring for others 
by trying to make people feel 
welcome.  

September 15, 2017:  
•Parent’s Club Comedy 
Night @ 6:30 p.m.  
September 25, 2017 
•Scholastic Book Orders 
Due 
September 21, 2017: 
•Apple Orchard Field 
Trip 
September 29, 2017:  
•No School – SIP Day 
 

For your 
Calendar!  

Notes: 
•Grandparents Day was a success! Thank you to all the grandparents and special people that came to 

make this day so great!  
•My website has been updated! Take a look to see pictures from our first day of school   

•Weekly homework starts next week! Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 

Twitter 
Miss Tambling is on Twitter!! Follow me to see what we are doing in class!  

Username: @MissTambling 

Website: 
http://tamblingfirstgrade.w

eebly.com/ 

http://tamblingfirstgrade.weebly.com/
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